
 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 
 

Aug. 1st—Church @ the Pavilion 
Aug. 1st—Farewell lunch w/Marcelino & fam 
Aug. 11th—Blood Drive 
Aug. 14th—Memorial for Jimmy Faulkner 
Aug. 29—Wedding Shower for Macy Bryan 

*Anything in RED is new to the calendar!! 

CHURCH MEMBERS: Wayne Kerby, Herchell and 
Lee McClain, Mike and Gail Kennedy,  Mark and 
Dianna Welch, Sherry Welch, Linda Hostetler, 
Roxanne Raper, Jerry Raper, Loretta  Nabors, Gerald 
Doty, Bill  Sanders, Cheryl Bilby. 
 
 

FRIENDS & FAMILY: Hunter Snow, Remington 
Jones, Marcelino and Amira Rodriguez, Paul Garrett, 
Paul McClain, Gordan Hogue, Kenneth Risinger, 
Gary Rowland, Linda  Taylor, Don Allen,  Rachel  
Anderson.   
 

 PRAYER REQUESTS: If you have any prayer      
request please contact the church  office. 

PRAYERS FAMILY NEWS 

FOOD PANTRY  
ITEMS: 
 
 
 

Cornbread packages 
Instant potatoes 
Chicken Helper 

RAINBOW 
ROOM ITEMS: 
 
 

Newborn girls clothes 
Men’s socks & boxers 
Walmart gift cards 
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MEETING TIMES 

SUNDAY 

Worship ….…..………………...10:00 AM 

No Bible classes at this time. 

Life Groups meet at  various times.  

 

WEDNESDAY 

Adults ……………………...……....6:30 PM 

Children ….…..………………......6:30 PM 

Youth..... ….…..……………….....6:30 PM 

 

Report:  July 18, 2021  
 

Worship Count 

Contribution 

Budget 

YTD Budget 

236 

$  8,842 

$12,341 

$-61,649 

Connect with God Unity of Believers Restore All Things 

SHEPHERDS 
Lewis Anderson Kyle Jones 
Derald Bulls Wayne Kerby          
Brad Francis  Jay Spencer 
 

MINISTERS 
Randy Johns,   Preacher       
Jared Baggett, Youth & Family   
  

STAFF 
James Hanley, Latch Key Director 
Kim Hanley, Admin. Assistant 
Tanya Welch, Secretary 
 

DEACONS 
Allen Beeler Glenn Lee 
David Beyleryan Greg Mayes 
Heath Fowler Joel McGee 
Stephen Gerrald John McGee 
Clint Gage Clay Spencer 
James Hanley Clint Spencer 
Cliff Kerby 
 

MISSION/CONTACTS 
Marcelino Rodriguez/Paris, Texas 
lacocmarce@yahoo.com 
903-517-2352 
 

Live Beyond—Thomazeau, Haiti 
www.livebeyond.org 
 

Camp Deer Run / Winnsboro, Texas 
office@campdeerrun.com 

LAMAR AVENUE CHURCH OF CHRIST  

SERVING THIS SUNDAY (07/25/2021) 

Usher:    Garrett / Team 6 

Sound:   Clint Gage 

Projection Room:  Joyce Basinger 

Greeters:   S. Welch / D. Roffee 

Driving the bus:   James Hanley 

Worship Leader:   Kyle Jones 

Communion Prayer: Shane Welch 

Shepherd’s Prayer: Derald Bulls  

Jesus Encounters Skepticism (6: 1-6) 

SYMPATHY–Our condolences to Judy Moore on the passing of her brother, Gerald Hargrove, of Dangergield, TX . Please keep Judy, Joe and the family in your prayers. 

 

FAREWELL LUNCH—We will be having a   
catered lunch by Hole In The Wall after our   
worship service at the Pavilion Aug. 1st. The cost 
is $10 per plate. We must have a headcount so 
PLEASE SIGN UP online or at the Welcome 
Center. (This is the day we will be honoring and 
saying goodbye to Marcelino and his family.)  
 
THANK YOU—to our loving church family for 
all the hugs, cards, and calls.  It meant everything 
to me in my time of sorrow.  
      In Christian love, Judy Moore 
 
THANK YOU—for the prayers & support during 
this very difficult time. Also thank you for the 
lovely windchimes sent. I appreciate the tribute 
more than you will ever know.  
  In Christian love, Joyce Basinger 
 
WEDNESDAY NIGHTS—We will be hearing 
from Stephen Gerald this Wednesday, July 28th, 
and the following week, August 4th,  we will hear 
from Nolan Butler from College CofC. Bring a friend 
and come support these guys!  
 
HELP NEEDED—If you happen to be one of  the 
last groups of people to leave the building on 
Wednesday nights, please help out by making 
sure the doors are locked in the front and back of 
the building. If your children are some of the last 
to leave the gym, have them put away any toys/
balls brought out and please help keep the gym/
kitchen area clean. Let’s not leave a mess for 
Latch Key to have to take care of early Thursdays. 
Thanks for lending a helping hand!!  

After 17 years of ministry with the Iglesia 
de Cristo here in Paris, Marcelino and his 
family have decided to move to the     
Walnut Hill CofC in Texarkana. They will 
be greatly missed!! We will be honoring 
them next week (Aug.1st) during our    
Fellowship at the Pavilion and giving them 
a monetary gift to help with moving     

expenses. If you would like to  donate to this you can drop your 
gift in the wooden box in the foyer THIS Sunday, bring your gift by 
the office next week or go to our online giving site at lacoc.org.  
There is a fund called “Marcelino Rodriguez gift.” Please continue 
to keep Marcelino, Elda and the boys in your prayers as they begin 
their ministry in Texarkana.  

 
 

 
      

    THIS WEEK:   

 


